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Dear Parents,
Your child has shown an interest in joining choir this year.

The sessions will start on Thursday 21st April 2022 and will take place every
Thursday until Thursday 14" July 2022 (inclusive of this date).

The club will take place in Magpies class. If children would like to bring a snack to
eat, please ensure this is fruit or vegetables.

The club will run from 3.30pm until 4:30pm. Please state on the slip whether your
child will be picked up or will be walking home from school by themselves at
4:30pm. If you are going to collect your child after, please pick them up from the
hall doors where they will be dismissed from.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Flowers
KS2 teacher

Dear Miss Flowers,

| give permission for my child ... in
class §i..... Whed .. ... . R W .. to attend choir every Thursday evening
after school:

| will be picking my child up at 4.30pm [

| allow my child to walk home on their own at 4.30pm O
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Miss P Sutton JOINT HEADTEACHER (In acting capacity) Assessment & Maths Coordinator
Mrs S Bains JOINT HEADTEACHER (In acting capacity) Special Educational Needs Coordinator (SENCO)
To contact either Headteacher please email headteacher@bramingham.net <
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